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With just a few weeks to go before 
the Mayor releases his fiscal year 
(FY) 2014 budget on March 28, join 
DCFPI and the Fair Budget 
Coalition for a forum on the FY 
2014 budget.  
  
The forum will be held Thursday, 
March 7th at 9:30AM at DCFPI, 
located at 820 First Street NE (near 
Union Station Metro). Please 
R.S.V.P by March 6th to Tina 
Marshall, marshall@cbpp.org. 
  
We look forward to seeing you 
there! 
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